From: <u>DuFresne, Kristin I - DNR</u>
To: <u>Carey, Angela J - DNR</u>

Subject: FW: Request for Extension Root Cause Analysis and Pump Down Program Work Plan Submittal,

Date: Thursday, December 28, 2017 9:02:13 AM

We are committed to service excellence.

Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did.

Kristin DuFresne Phone: (920) 662-5443

Kristin.dufresne@wisconsin.gov

From: Neal, Conor [mailto:Neal.Conor@epa.gov] **Sent:** Thursday, December 21, 2017 9:46 AM **To:** Joseph Janeczek <joseph.janeczek@jci.com>

Cc: Richard L. Mator <richard.mator@jci.com>; Jeff Danko <jeff.danko-ext@jci.com>; Ryan Suennen <ryan.suennen@jci.com>; Mia Lombardi <mia.lombardi@jci.com>; DuFresne, Kristin I - DNR <Kristin.DuFresne@wisconsin.gov>; Moore, Tammy <moore.tammy@epa.gov>; Clarizio, Richard <Clarizio.Richard@epa.gov>

Subject: RE: Request for Extension Root Cause Analysis and Pump Down Program Work Plan Submittal,

Joe,

Thank you to Tyco for a productive meeting in Milwaukee with EPA and WDNR yesterday.

Based on the information presented, including the anticipated schedule for 2018, it is clear that the options Tyco are considering for its long term pump down program will not be implemented by April 15, 2018. Instead, Tyco anticipates that a pilot program and implementation of a long term pumping program will occur during the 2018 field season. Meanwhile, pumping of EW-02 and EW-03 will continue throughout the winter season and aggressive pumping in the Salt Vault and 8th Street Slip will begin April 15, 2018 in order to meet the Target Elevation by May 31, 2018.

EPA agrees with, and approves, the extension request for the root cause analysis and pump down program work plan submittal to January 12, 2018. Please provide a written summary of winter water level management plans to EPA and WDNR by December 28, 2017.

Thank you, Conor

Conor Neal

Geologist Land & Chemicals Division US EPA, Region 5, LU-MC-16J 77 West Jackson Blvd Chicago, IL (312) 886-7193

From: Joseph Janeczek [mailto:joseph.janeczek@jci.com]

Sent: Sunday, December 17, 2017 4:41 PM **To:** Neal, Conor < Neal.Conor@epa.gov>

Cc: Richard L. Mator <<u>richard.mator@jci.com</u>>; Jeff Danko <<u>jeff.danko-ext@jci.com</u>>; Ryan Suennen <<u>ryan.suennen@jci.com</u>>; Mia Lombardi <<u>mia.lombardi@jci.com</u>>

Subject: Request for Extension Root Cause Analysis and Pump Down Program Work Plan Submittal,

Conor -

Good day -

Please accept the attached letter as Tyco's official request for an Extension for the Root Cause Analysis and Pump Down Program Work Plan, due to the short time between this week and the upcoming holidays, we respectfully request an extension until January 12.

Thank you for your consideration of this matter. Joe

NOTE: My e-mail has changed to <u>joseph.janeczek@jci.com</u> - please makethis change in your directory and contacts - thank you.

Joseph Janeczek, PE ARM

Director - Global Environmental Health and Safety/EHS
Corporate
Johnson Controls
+1 609-216-8697
joseph.janeczek@jci.com
@johnsoncontrols
www.johnsoncontrols.com

Johnson Controls <u>9 Roszel Road</u> Princeton, NJ 08540 USA

THIS MESSAGE MAY CONTAIN INFORMATION THAT IS PRIVILEGED AND CONFIDENTIAL. The information contained in, or attached to, this message is intended solely for the use of the specific person(s) named above. If you are not the intended recipient then you have received this communication in error and are prohibited from review, retransmission, taking any action in reliance upon, sharing the content of, disseminating or copying this message and any of the attachments in any way. If you have received this communication in error, please contact the sender immediately and promptly delete this message from all types of media and devices. Thank you.